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ISSO Weekly Newsletter January 23 

     
Sundown Skiing/Snowboarding Trip  
        On Saturday, February 7, ISSO will be taking a trip to Sundown Resort Mountain  
        (http://sundownmtn.com/) in Dubuque, Iowa.  The bus will be leaving from Wisconsin 
        Street behind Maucker Union at 7:30 am and returning at approximately 6 pm.  Total cost of  
        the trip is $73.  This includes $10 for transportation and $63 for the skiing fee (includes:  lift  
        ticket, gear rental, and lesson).  Lunch may be purchased on your own.  Come to ISSO  
        (Maucker Union 113) to sign up.  Please bring exact change when signing up.  This is a great  
        opportunity to try your hand at skiing or snowboarding and to hang out with friends.  This  
        trip is for all international students, regardless of your level of ability.  If you sign up before  
        February 1, the resort will have your gear ready for you before you arrive.  Anyone signing up  
        after January 30 will need to fill out a rental form at the resort.  Deadline to sign up is 
        February 4. 
 
Lunch and Learn Workshop - Study Skills 101 - February 4 
       Wondering how to get the most out of your college education?  Want to know what academic 
       resources are available to you as a student?  Come learn about study skills, resources, and  
       ways to make studying fun at our February Lunch and Learn.  The workshop is February 4 at  
       noon in the ISSO Conference Room (right next to ISSO, 113 Maucker Union).  There will be  
       free lunch for all who attend and one lucky person will leave with a prize! 
 
Bike Rental Program 
       The Bike Rental Program is a program for UNI students to rent a bike for a semester's use.  
       The bike rental will cost $25 per semester, which includes a bike and a bike lock.  The bikes  
       will be rented out at the beginning of each semester and returned at the end of finals week.  If 
       you are interested in renting a bike through this program, contact Vice President of NISG,  
       Paul Andersen (anderpab@uni.edu). 
 
Volunteer Tuesdays 
       Every Tuesday, the Service and Leadership Council in cooperation with the Volunteer Center 
       of the Cedar Valley, have organized opportunities for students to get involved in the local  
       community and give back through volunteering.  Volunteer Tuesdays will start on January  
       27.  Sign up here. 
 
International Student Profile Feature 
       The International Students and Scholars Office is excited to feature a new  
        international student profile each week.  To be featured, please submit the form  
        found here.    
 
Like and Follow Us! 
       Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter to stay informed about ISSO news and 
       events! 
 
ISSO  Office Hours  
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 
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